
Pitt-Johnstown Alumni Association Student Organization 

Request for Funding (2015-2016) 

Funding is subject to the approval and discretion of the Pitt-Johnstown Alumni Board of 

Directors.  We ask that you submit all requests no later than the date of the Alumni Association 

Executive Committee meeting preceding the event.  Meetings are held in January, May, July, and September.  

In return for our support, we ask that you recognize the Pitt-Johnstown Alumni Association in any 

publicity connected with the project or activity so we can publicize it.  We limit the requests to one per 

budget year per organization and will not award more than $100 for any request.  The current budget year is July 

1, 2015, through June 30, 2016.  Thank you. 

 

Student Organization 

 

Contact Person  Title  

Campus Address Phone 

 

Title of event/project/activity

 

Description (Please include details such as target audience, goals, etc. If more room is needed, please continue 

on back): 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

If “yes,” to what organization(s) will proceeds be given?  

Anticipated costs to be incurred with this event/project/activity (please list): 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Total cost of event/project/activity

 

Amount requested from Alumni Association 

 

For what, specifically, would Alumni Association funds be used? 

 

Source(s) of other funding and anticipated amount(s) (include admission charge if applicable) 

 

 

 

Is this a fund-raising activity? Yes No 



Describe how the Pitt-Johnstown Alumni Association’s support will be recognized publicly. 

 

 

Signature  Date  

 

Please complete and submit to the Alumni and Community Relations Office, 

272 Blackington Hall. 

Thank you. 


